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Stephanie Stringer        07/14/2022 
Chair, Water Quality Control Commission 
NM Environment Department 
 
Re: Appointment of new Bureau of Geology and Mineral Resources representative on the 
WQCC 
 
 
Chair Stringer and members of the Water Quality Control Commission, 
 
On behalf of the New Mexico Bureau of Geology and Mineral Resources, I would like to 
appoint Bonnie Frey to the Water Quality Control Commission as my designee. Ms. Frey 
is a geochemist and manages our general Chemistry Laboratory at the Bureau. She will 
continue the tradition of the Bureau’s dedication to provide strong technical expertise to 
the Commission. 
 
I would like to acknowledge and commend Mrs. Stacy Timmons for her dedicated 
service to the Commission during her tenure. 
 
The new appointment will become effective as of August 1st, 2022 or at the next regular 
meeting of the commission. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
J. Michael Timmons 
Interim Director and State Geologist 
New Mexico Bureau of Geology and Mineral Resources 
 
cc. Pamela Jones (NMENV), Bonnie Frey (NMBGMR), Stacy Timmons (NMBGMR), 
Dr. Nelia Dunbar (Int.VPR NMT), Dr. Stephen Wells (President, NMT) 
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